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Eric opened the meeting at 7:00. Minutes were read 
by Jerry and were approved. Jim gave the 
treasurer’s report. We have $477.20 in the bank. 
Report approved. Eight members were present.  

Old Business:  None 

New Business:  Dave Herr stated that he would bring in another load of fill dirt this spring before the 
frost goes out and the ground is clear. We can then level it and when the frost is out plant grass. We 
had a considerable discussion on the 2.4 radio gear. It was decided to leave the rules as is. That is to 
make no special provisions for their use. No pins will be required. Since our club is small and we know 
each other this is construed to be an advantage for those who use them. Jim started a discussion on 
winter skis and we discussed several methods for building them. Jerry stated that the new roster will 
be sent out prior to the January meeting. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:  Next meeting is at 7:00 at the Community Building on January 12th. 


